
The Hon. Morris Iemma
Premier of New South Wales,
Parliament House,
Macquarie Street,
SYDNEY     NSW   2000

Friday, 28th October, 2005

RURAL HEALTH MATTERS.
THE STATE OF HOSPITALS & HEALTH SERVICES IN 

THE TUMUT DISTRICT

Dear Mr Iemma,

We, the citizens of Tumut, Batlow and district wish to bring to your attention our concern at the
advanced state of decay of the hospitals at both Tumut and Batlow.  Both hospitals are now
unsafe and inefficient.  

We therefore respectfully ask that your government give us a guaranteed commitment to
commence construction of new hospitals at Tumut and Batlow without further delay and allocate
the necessary funding immediately. 

Enclosed is a copy of correspondence to Mr John Hatzistergos, Minister for Health for your
information and consideration.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S J Swann & Mrs P Webb
Coordinators for Concerned Citizens of Tumut Shire
P O Box 132
TUMUT   NSW   2720

cc. Editor, Tumut & Adelong Times
(Signed by concerned citizens of Tumut Shire)
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